
From: Burgess Niall HQ-SEC GEN <Niall.Burgess@dfa.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 21 July 2021 07:37 
To: Hyland Sonja HQ-POLITICAL <Sonja.Hyland@dfa.ie> 
Subject: Special Envoy - Freedom of Expression 
 
Sonja, 
 
I hope the trip’s off to a good start.  This is a slightly slimmed down version of the tasking which I’ll 
discuss with Katherine Zappone later today.  We hope to get it to Government (along with 
everything else) next week.  It will continue to evolve so any further thoughts appreciated when you 
get back.   
 
Rgds,  n 
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